
Testimony of Art Novotny in SUPPORT of SB533


Theft of a handgun is a serious crime and should be treated as such…isn’t that just common 
sense?  No one “inadvertently” steals a handgun, nor do they do it for non-nefarious purposes.   
Honestly, a lot of people are surprised to find out that theft of a handgun is not already a felony.


Please support this bill.


Thank you,

Art Novotny

Aberdeen, MD


